
 

Thursday 20th February 
 

Reservoir Views Primary School acknowledges the Wurundjeri people of the Kulin nation as the traditional 
custodians of the lands, waters, and skies where we live, learn, work and play. 

Important Dates - Term 1, 2025 

Monday 3rd March Young Leaders Conference 

Wednesday 5th March Whole School Athletics Day - Harold Steven’s Athletics Track 

Monday 10th March Labour Day Public Holiday 

Wednesday 12th March NAPLAN Writing - Yrs 3 and 5 

Thursday 13th March NAPLAN Reading - Yrs 3 and 5 

Friday 14th March NAPLAN Conventions of Language - Yrs 3 and 5 

Monday 17th March NAPLAN Numeracy - Yrs 3 and 5 

18th to 24th March Harmony Week and Day (21st) 

Friday 21st March Ride to School Day 

Friday 21st March Harmony Day, 9 to 11am open morning 

Thursday 3rd April IEP meetings 3:30pm to 7pm 

Friday 4th April IEP meetings 9am to 2pm - last day of Term 1 

Monday 21st April Easter Monday - Public Holiday 

Tuesday 22nd April First Day Term 2 

Friday 25th April ANZAC Day - Public Holiday 

Reservoir Views Primary School is committed to creating and maintaining a child safe and child-friendly 
organisation, where children and young people are safe and feel safe. 

 

All of our Child Safe policies and all other school policies are available on our website: 
https://www.reservoirviewsps.vic.edu.au/policies  

Dear Reservoir Views students, families and local community members,  

Over the past two weeks, we’ve begun our new approach to weekly school assemblies, rotating fortnightly between 
Foundation to Year 2 students and Year 3 to 6 students. These assemblies will look quite different from last year 
and will continue to evolve as the year progresses. 

https://www.reservoirviewsps.vic.edu.au/policies


In the first assemblies, our student leaders had the opportunity to introduce themselves to the student body. I’d like 
to share the wonderful speeches written by our House Captains, in which they introduced themselves and their 
House teams. 

 

 

Muk Muk - Liam & Dottie 
 
We’re excited to share the story behind our House name, Muk 
Muk. ‘Muk Muk’ is a Woiwurrung word that means ‘owl.’ 
 
You will see our House design on the school mural, painted by 
Uncle Brendan Kennedy. In First Nations culture, owls are often 
seen as symbols of wisdom, guidance, and protection. They are 
believed to carry messages and watch over the land. 
 
As part of Muk Muk House, we can show the same wisdom and 
care by thinking before we act, supporting our friends, and always 
striving to do our best. Our Muk Muk house is represented by the 
colour Yellow! 

 

Marram - Emily and Johnny 
 
I’m excited to share the story behind our House name, Marram. 
‘Marram’ is a Woiwurrung word that means ‘kangaroo.’ The 
Woiwurrung people are the Traditional Owners of this land, the 
Wurundjeri people of the Kulin Nation. 
 
Our House symbol comes from the amazing mural at our 
school, painted by Uncle Brendan Kennedy, a respected 
Indigenous artist. His artwork helps tell the story of the land, 
the animals, and the people who have lived here for thousands 
of years. 
 
 
Kangaroos are strong, fast, and always move forward. As part 

of Marram House, we can show the same strength and teamwork by supporting each other—just like a family of 
kangaroos! Our Marram house is represented by the colour Red! 
 
 



 
 
Bundabun - Maddison & Trehy 

 
We’re excited to share the story behind our House name, 
Bundabun. ‘Bundabun’ is a Woiwurrung word that means 
‘turtle.’ 
 
You will see our House design on the school mural. In First 
Nation’s culture, turtles are often seen as symbols of wisdom, 
protection, and connection to water and Country. They remind 
us to be patient, strong, and to keep moving forward. 
 
As part of Bundabun House, we can show the same 
determination and care by working hard and supporting each 
other—just like turtles! Our Bundabun house is represented by 
the colour Green! 

 
Bunjil - Layla & Zacky 

 
Let’s talk about the story behind our House name, Bunjil. 
‘Bunjil’ is a Woiwurrung word that means ‘eagle.’ 
 
You will see our House design on the school mural. In First 
Nations culture, Bunjil the eagle is a powerful creator spirit and 
a protector of the land and its people. He represents 
leadership, strength, and wisdom. 
 
 
As part of Bunjil House, we can show the same leadership 
and courage by setting a good example, working together, and 
always aiming high. Our Bunjil house is represented by the 
colour Blue! 

WHOLE SCHOOL ATHLETICS DAY - WEDNESDAY MARCH 5th 

Our student leaders and House Captains will be busy on Wednesday the 5th of March when we hold our whole 
school athletics day in Coburg. 

This is an exciting school event and we encourage all families who can attend to embrace the House name and 
colour of the family, come on down, and support the students. 

 



UNSAFE PARKING, DRIVING, AND MISUSE OF DESIGNATED AND CLEARLY SIGNED DROP-OFF/PICK-UP 
AREAS AROUND THE SCHOOL 

 

The ongoing disregard for basic road safety and the lack of respect for fellow road users 
by some members of our school community is deeply frustrating. This behavior is causing 
tension among community members and creating an unsafe environment for our 
students. 

I have already requested the City of Darebin to increase their presence around the school 
during drop-off and pick-up times, and I’ve also reached out to local police to have a 
presence in the area. 

Unlike many other areas in Darebin, there is ample on-street parking around our school. 
Therefore, there is no need for the unsafe behavior currently being exhibited. 

Parking for more than two minutes in the KISS & GO areas, or leaving your car unattended during the hours of 
8:30 AM to 9:30 AM and 3:00 PM to 4:00 PM, is not acceptable. This behavior contributes to dangerous 
congestion and an unsafe environment for everyone. 

Parking in any signed NO PARKING / NO STANDING zones near school crossings is also prohibited, as it 
obstructs the view of crossing supervisors and creates additional hazards for students and families. 

Parking in bus zones is equally unacceptable as it causes dangerous congestion on the roads. 

Finally, attempting to perform a 5-point U-turn in the driveways of community members or across street crossings 
on Hickford St and St Vigeons Rd is not only unacceptable but also extremely dangerous. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
2026 FOUNDATION ENROLMENTS AND SCHOOL TOURS  
We are currently holding school tours for 2025 Foundation students. Please come and see me, Hayriye, Maryana 
or Mel to schedule a tour or call the school on 9460-6995. We are incredibly proud of our wonderful school. 
Hayriye and I thoroughly enjoy meeting with families individually or in small groups to discuss what makes 
Reservoir Views amazing and explore our classrooms and facilities.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Steve Stafford 
Principal. 

 



 
 

 



 
 

 



 
 
 



 
 

 



 
 
 

 
 
 
 



 
 

 



 
 
 



 

 



 

 



 
 

Flippin’ FUN is on the menu at TeamKids! 🥞 

Pancake day is coming up and we’re STACKING up the sweetness! 
🍓🫐🍯 

Join us for a DELICIOUSLY good time 😋 

BOOK NOW ➡️ www.teamkids.com.au/venues 

 
 
 

 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.teamkids.com.au%2Fvenues&data=05%7C02%7Cmarijana.rajic%40education.vic.gov.au%7C4afecafb589a41ac673e08dd507d9e8a%7Cd96cb3371a8744cfb69b3cec334a4c1f%7C0%7C0%7C638755222804918619%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=UyLEiorlF0wcp7vGvqnT0pvogBTe%2BUSjU9Bue267iLY%3D&reserved=0


 
 
 
 

 



 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 



 
 

 
 


